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On March 2nd, the Public Safety Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of 

a report from the Department of Justice on Crime Victim and Survivor Services Funding. 

 

Oregon has a complex mix of funding for providing services to victims of domestic 

violence and sexual assault and which has increased significantly in recent biennia.   

 

The department’s report details each of the various revenue streams supporting victims 

of crime.  The Subcommittee discussed the need to better understand the outcomes 

achieved by the various investments.   

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


